KELLY CLUB AITKEN NEWSLETTER TERM 4

Hello everyone,

We have finally come to an end of the school year! How quickly has this year gonel!?

The last few remaining weeks of term the children have joined in themes such as; Countries of the
world, Food, Christmas and many different arts, crafts, games, experiments, sports and cooking.

All the children have been awesome this year and we would like to wish all the very best to our
Grade 6 children who will be starting their first year of high school next year. We are also very
excited to meet all the new preps and children that will be joining us during the school holidays or in
Term 1 next year.

With holidays starting as of next week, we kindly ask all families to please start putting in their
holiday requests.

We hope everyone has a relaxing and safe break over the holidays. We wish you all a Merry
Christmas and a Happy New Year! We look forward to seeing you all
return back in 2024.

Thankyou Important

Holiday Program will be
starting from the 11™" of Dec-
22" of Dec. We then re-open
on the 8" of January up until

school starts. If you require
any care during these dates
please let us know by
booking via email, phone or
app. Emails have been sent
out to all families in regards
to important updates for the
school holidays and next
year. Please ensure you have
read these emails.
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